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Reports of vandalized mailboxes can currently be reported to APD 

online and category for it has been created on the portal. Follow up 

investigation jurisdiction resides with the USPS and the Postal 

Inspectors Office. Theft of mail delivered by the USPS must also be 

reported to them through the local post office, the toll-free number or 

online through the USPS website.  


